
LEGAL*50225003.2 

 

 

 

 

IMC International Mining Corp. Responds to Overly-Promotional / Inappropriate Disclosure by 

Third Party 

 

April 27, 2020 

Vancouver, BC – IMC International Mining Corp. (CSE:IMCX) (OTC:IMIMF) (FRA:3MX) (the “Company” 
or “IMC”) has recently learned of an online publication which contains overly-promotional and 
inappropriate information regarding the Company, including, but not limited to, the following 
statements: 

• “… since gold is recession-proof, IMIMF can be considered a safe-haven” 

• “The location of Cathedral, the Quesnel Terrane is definitely exciting... you could see why 

IMIMF has targeted this region” 

• “ THE TIME TO BUY SHARES IS NOW, DO NOT WAIT ANY LONGER TO JUMP 

ON IMIMF”. 

The Company wishes to confirm that it is not responsible for, nor condones, any such disclosure, and that 
such disclosure should not be relied upon by investors. 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Brian Thurston 
Chief Executive Officer and President 

ABOUT INTERNATIONAL MINING CORP. 

IMC is a junior exploration and development company.  It is focused on creating shareholder value 
through the advancements of its assets which include the Cathedral Property in Northern British 
Columbia and the Bullard Pass Property in Arizona.  The Company continues to look for further assets in 
North & South America as it increases its asset portfolio.  IMC will utilize its heavily experienced 
management team to evaluate assets that provide shareholder value. 

IMC continues to evaluate additional properties to add to its portfolio of mining assets. 

INVESTOR RELATIONS:  
ir@internationalmining.ca  
1 (604) 588-2110 

https://imcxmining.com  
 

The CSE has not reviewed, approved or disapproved the content of this press release 


